
Dieter Hammer 
18 Leqendaty Rd., Hendersonville, NC 28739-9379 828-694-3686 dbhammer@ieee.org 

Monday, June 30, 2008 

The Honorable Roy Cooper 
Attorney General of North Carolina 
c/o Utilities Division 
P.O. Box 629 
Raleigh, NC 27602 
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NC. Oeonmenlof Justi> 
US lititis Section 

Re: Docket No. G-5, Sub 495 
PSNC Energy 

Gentlemen: 

F I L E D 
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. „ Clerk's Office 
«.C Utilities Comm̂ sion 

Gentlemen: 

In June 2006 PSNC requested "Basic Facilities Charge" increase from $7.74 to $15.00 
per month, more than twice the then current charge. Now PSNC is back asking for an 
increase $2.00 from the current $10.00. 

To charge me $10 per month just to be connected to their system is PLENTY! I 
therefore respectfully request that in representing the consuming public before the NC 
Utilities Commission, you urge the Commission to NOT APPROVE any increase to the 
basic facility charge. 

Respectfully, 

Dieter Hammer 
PSNC Energy customer 
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